
Friday 17th March 2023

Dear Year 1 Families,

Re: Bake Sale

Together, with the School Council and the lovely kitchen staff in school, the
year 1 children will lead a bake sale on Friday 24th March after school, from
3.30pm.
Please contribute any nut free baked goods you may be able to bring in on
Friday morning so that the children can sell in the afternoon. The year 1
children, alongside the rest of the school, are raising funds for games and
playground equipment to make break times more fun.

This will be a great opportunity for the children to learn about money and
help the children become more independent.

We really appreciate your help, thank you!

We look forward to seeing you all then.

Best wishes,

Miss Adams
Assistant Headteacher


